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Editor’s Announcement

Jan V. Sengers of the University of Maryland, College Park, Maryland
is leaving the position of Associate Editor of the International Journal
of Thermophysics, and Daniel G. Friend of the National Institute of
Standards and Technology, Boulder, Colorado, has agreed to replace him.
In addition, we are pleased to announce that Jan has accepted an honorary
position as Associate Editor Emeritus of the International Journal of Ther-
mophysics and will continue to maintain an active role with the journal.
Jan Sengers has been an Associate Editor of the International Journal of
Thermophysics since 1990, and before that, he was a founding member of
the Editorial Board of the International Journal of Thermophysics in 1980.
Considerable thanks are due Jan from the thermophysics community for
his outstanding service in these positions and for the key role that he has
played in the success of the journal.

W. M. Haynes
Editor-in-Chief
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